
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
This week has been a busy week as we continue to see a few COVID cases filter into school. We continue to keep all our 

measures in place at this time and will keep you informed as much as we can.  We are working really closely with the Local 

Health Protection Team to continue as normally as we can at present. A few parents are already asking about the 

Pantomime the week after next, but it is still too soon to decide about this. There hasn’t been any further illness or COVID 

cases in Year 5 or 6 this week which is good news.  

Parent Consultations will go ahead as planned next week with the exception of Year Three and Year Five (these will take 

place for the same days and times, but the week after). We ask that you wear a mask and enter and exit the classroom via 

the green gate. Your child is welcome to attend the appointment with you. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Miss Lock  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

26 November 2021 

Date Event 

 
 
 

Tuesday 30 November Y1, Y2, Y4, Y6 Parent Consultations (in classrooms) from 3:30pm 

Wednesday 1 December Y1, Y2, Y4, Y6 Parent Consultations (in classrooms) from 3:30pm 

Tuesday 7 December Y3, Y5 Parent Consultations (in classrooms) from 3:30pm 

Wednesday 8 December Y3, Y5 Parent Consultations (in classrooms) from 3:30pm 

Monday 6 December  Whole school trip to the pantomime – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON THIS DAY 

TBC December  The Wriggly Nativity – (this will be recorded for families to enjoy at a later time) 

Thursday 9 December KS2 Carol Service (this will be recorded for families to enjoy at a later time) 

Tuesday 14 December Cornwall Hospice Santa Fun Run  

Wednesday 15 December Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 17 December End of Term – School Finishes at 13:30pm – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON THIS DAY 

Tuesday 4 January Children back in school 

 
 

Christmas Card competition 
Children in KS2 had the opportunity of taking part in a Christmas 
Card competition that was prepared by TruroBid. All the entries 
will be beamed up in two locations during the late-night shopping 
events in Truro this year. We are delighted to announce that 
Charlie (Year 4) was the overall grand winner of the competition 
and his card has been produced for sale from this Friday at the Joli 
Boutique. He has won a £20 book token and a £5 voucher for Joli 
Boutique. They also decided to award a special prize for artistry 
to Cassia (Year 6) who won a £10 book token and a £5 voucher for 
Joli Boutique. Congratulations to everyone who took part and keep 
a look out for the amazing art in town!   
 
 
 
 

PTCA Christmas Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who brought in raffle prizes today. 
Tickets for the Christmas Raffle will be on sale soon. 
If you have a business and are able to offer any ‘premium 
prizes’ for the raffle, we would be very grateful to receive 
them. Please contact Mrs Andrews in the school office about 
this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Devoran Wraparound Newsletter 

(26 /11/2021) 
This Week’s News 
We have spent most of our time outside this 

week enjoying the Winter sunshine, 

rainbows and sunsets but it has been rather 

chilly, please can children come with coats, 

gloves etc so we can make to most of the 

weather while it lasts! 

Activities 
This week Christmas seems to have come 

a little early with regards to our indoor 

activities, but once the children saw the 

stage there was no stopping them!  They 

have also been creating wonderful 

marble runs and Jenga towers.  

Check out our week in the photo gallery! 

Reminders 
Please can we remind you all of the 
importance of  booking  all required 
sessions on ParentPay or via 
emmafoden@devoranschool.co.uk When 
booking it is important to select the session 
you require from the drop down menu, for 

breakfast club you need to scroll to the top 
of the list.  This means we can plan for the 
children’s individual needs and collect the 
children promptly from the classroom.  

Photo Gallery 
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